
CITY OF SEBASTOPOL 

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

Is Presented to 

This Certificate of Appreciation is presented to Katie Davis upon her departure as the Executive Director of the Sebastopol Area Senior 
Center. 

Your invaluable leadership to build high-quality programming to support active lives for seniors, eliminate social isolation, and input into 
the future development of the Senior Center for its continued success, is appreciated and we are grateful of the dedication and 
commitment you made to our community.  Your accomplishments show the passion you have for improving the lives of our older adults 
in West Sonoma County. 

The City wishes you the best in your next endeavors! 

Dated:  May 17, 2022 
MAYOR PATRICK SLAYTER

DRAFT 


	CITY OF SEBASTOPOL
	CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION
	Is Presented to
	KATIE DAVIS



